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From the bottom of our hearts, we are forever grateful to Dean and the 

Humphrey Homes’ team for taking over our build. We have always 

been extremely impressed by the homes that are created by Humphrey 

Homes (HH), and Dean and his team so kindly helped us out of a hole which 

didn’t seem possible at the time.  

Starting with only the slab and a feature wall, the HH team went to work, 

taking on the plans and the partially started build as their own, whilst bringing 

in their genuine enthusiasm, style and flair.  
 
Now the home is nearly completed, and it looks truly amazing. We couldn’t 

be happier with the wonderful experience we’ve had with HH. Their 

knowledge has been instrumental for us as we hadn’t had a lot of building 

experience, so their care and attention to detail shows in the incredible 

finished product.  
 
Dean himself, Steve our Project Manager, Kestryn our Interior Designer and 

Shane our  Site Manager have become like new family members, their 

professionalism and care alongside kindness and guiding help hasn’t gone 

unnoticed in an experience that felt overwhelming and confusing.  
 
From meeting Emma and Suz in the office, to all the many trades people on 

site, they have all had such a bright, happy, dedicated and professional 

attitude to our build.   

HH workmanship and completion of this home is going to provide our family 

with great joy for many many years to come. 
 
To anyone considering building, we couldn’t recommend HH highly enough.  

HH has the full service offered from start to finish, with the whole HH team 

including Architects, Building teams and Interior Designers required to get 

your dream home completed to an exemplary standard, whilst adding their 

personal touch you won’t get anywhere else.  
 
We wish we had started with HH from the beginning but couldn’t be more 

grateful to be finishing this journey with them now, and soon to be moving 

into our beautiful home.  
 
Again, from the bottom of our hearts, a very big thank you to Dean and ‘our’ 

HH team. 

 
 
Neil and Janie 



 


